Nursery — Christmas Sing Along

We would like to invite you into nursery for a Christmas sing along on Monday 16" December.
Children should arrive at nursery at their normal drop off time.

If your child attends the morning session parents should return to the nursery gates at 10.45am
ready for an 11am start.

If your child attends 30hrs or the afternoon session parents should return to the nursery gates at
2.30pm ready for a 2.45pm start.

We look forward to seeing you all there.

Many Thanks
Mrs F Frazer



